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Thursday 16​th​ July 2020 
 
 
Dear parents and carers of year 6  
 
I hope you are well.  
 
You should be receiving a little leavers pack from the school over the coming days. We particularly hope you 
enjoy the DVD – and a special thank you to Mr A for organising and creating this keepsake.  
 
Thank you also to those who attended the year 6 zoom meet yesterday – we hope your children enjoyed the 
opportunity to catch up with their teachers and friends. We fully intend to host a Year 6 celebration evening in 
the Autumn for all our Year 6 leavers and we will be in touch in September with all the details to make this a 
successful and rewarding evening for your children.  
 
On behalf of the school, I wish each and every one of your children the best of luck as they begin their new 
journey – having read their reports, I can see that they really are an amazing bunch of children and they all 
have the potential to achieve anything they want to. Whilst I didn’t know them well, I know how fondly staff talk 
about them and I know they will be greatly missed.  
 
Please enjoy the summer and I cannot wait to see your children in the Autumn term for a night to remember. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Allison Collis 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.charlestown.manchester.sch.uk/

